

VISTA Data Flow System Management Team (VDMT)

DRAFT ACTIONS ARISING FROM THE MONTHLY MEETING OF 09 Mar 2007

Attendees (by telecon)

QMUL: Emerson
ATC: Stewart
Cambridge: Irwin, McMahon
Edinburgh: Hambly, Williams
Apologies: (Lawrence, Hodgkin)
In attendance: Sutherland

	On	Action	Due* / Status
A0507-02b	JPE	Obtain Peron's agreement on closure of FDR RIXs.	<i>Ongoing: SADT agreement needs to be reflected in document.</i>
A0510-01	JPE /WJS	Sign off FDR documents and send to ESO	<i>Ongoing. SADT Document to be rewritten.</i>
A0511-02	JPE	Draft VDFS - VPO Interface requirements	<i>Ongoing: Some sections done. Other sections need doing.</i>
A0608-01	JPE	Update Project Plan dates for UK Review	<i>Ongoing</i>
A0702-01	JPE	Arrange telecon for Irwin, Hambly Emerson to talk to Minitti & Lucas (VVV) re list driven photometry for variables vs. DIA	<i>In April</i>
A0702-02	MJI	Make sure forthcoming release of VDFS DRLv0.5 to ESO goes through Emerson & Stewart	<i>End of next week</i>
A0702-03	JPE	Inform Naylor we suggest VDUC in Mat	<i>Completed</i>

*No specific due date means do as soon as reasonably possible, report back next month.

Date of next meeting: Fri 27 May 2007 11.30 (by telecon)

Jim Emerson
Chairman VDMT

09 March 2007